
Welcome to another Friday update on the Streetscape Project on N Washington.
 
This past week was a busy one compared to previous weeks as we saw curbing get poured
along the east side, work on the two inlet boxes, and forms placed for the sidewalk at the
northeast end.
 
A look ahead next week will include the following, all weather permitting:

·         Sidewalks will begin to be poured during the week and all affected business will be
notified of the day so they can plan accordingly

·         Additional concrete will be poured for the lids for the two inlet boxes.
·         Layout work for the replacement of the old stormwater pipe on the west side and there

is a slight chance the new pipe will arrive before the end of the week.
 
As always any unforeseen issues that come and\or changes in weather can have an effect on
this schedule but it looks like we had a positive outcome this past week and look forward to
more weeks like it.  As always if there are any questions please feel free to call or email me
and I will get you answers as soon as I can.  Thank you.
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